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SENT: 10/06/2020 
RE: AGFMA Reform Communication to Contractors 
 
Dear Contractor, 
 
Yesterday (Tuesday the 9th June 2020), the State Government made a decision to progress to a fully 
outsourced service delivery model for future Across Government Facilities Management 
Arrangements (AGFMA) which will commence from late 2021. 
 
Existing arrangements, including the provision of services your business provides, under the current 
AGFMA by DPTI Facilities Services will remain unchanged until late 2021. 
 
Like the existing arrangements, suitably qualified contractors will be responsible for facilities 
management work and project work in the future AGFMA arrangements.  The process for engaging 
future facilities management service providers will soon commence. 
 
You are being provided this information to ensure you are informed.  Thank you for your ongoing 
support. 
 
Note: Please do not reply to this email. 
 
Regards, 
Facilities Services 
Across Government Services 
Department of Planning, Transport and Infrastructure 

 


